
  

 

Let us not become 

weary 

in doing good. (Galatians 6 v 9) 
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News from the “Lebenshilfe Foundation” 

1. Our Homepage has been revamped – it’s worth taking a look at! www.rmk-stiftung.de 
2. Many thanks to all donors in 2012!  
We have received donations from members born in 1941/1942! 
Instead of receiving presents on the occasion of his 70th birthday, donations were collected for our foundation Eine A 
super idea by Günter Munk, which will hopefully find a lot of imitators..  
3 . Our advantages continue to be valid this year, too! 
Every Euro is passed on 100% to the needy. Due to the personal contributions of our family members we can 
manage all the work alone 
We help directly and personally know the people who pass the donations on to the places of need. 
The donations are tax-deductible! 
You promptly receive a certificate for tax purposes. 

Germany 

The provision for needy children continues to remain the centre of attention. In the “Rems-Murr“ 
district we work closely togther with Mrs Bauer 
To date we could provide winter clothes and furniture for 25 children. Happy children say thank 
you! 
Hans-Martin Haist and his team look after 100 children at the children and youth workshop, 
EIGENSINN in Freudenstadt. Every fifth child in Germany grows up in a family with addiction 
problems. To cover the monthly costs of 25,000€ of this organisation, we regularly pass on a share 
of your donations. 

Albania  

We regularly support the 142 children from needy families at “Amaro Tan School 
Recently there was a lack of sanitary products and, thanks to your donations, we could help.  Sonja Geiger from “Amaro 
Tan School” made sure the donations were used accordingly. The school bought toilet paper, cleaning and washing 
agents, cutlery etc. and could therefore uphold a normal standard in the school. We have received a heartfelt letter of 

thanks. 

Kenya 

With the help of the missionary Martin Lütjohann, we support children and young people. 
Currently he has reported about a young girl, Chelatan, who has been helped 
“We are grateful for the assistance which means the girl can complete her schooling. We took her in at the 
age of 12. She was intended to be sold as a second wife to an older man as a “hunger bride”. The proceeds 
were intended to help her parents through the dry season. In the meantime the contracts have been cancelled 
and Cheletan, who is a good scholar, is being prepared for a better future at the boarding school.” 

Uganda 

We continue to support the nutrition unit of the mission hospital in Lira. The Göhner Family, who direct the 
hospital, write:: 
“Illness amongst children is terrible – but when they die of starvation, that is much worse. On this unit, 
lives are saved!” 

Children continue to need your support! 

The "Stiftung Lebenshilfe Roland and Margot Kamm" is recognised as a non-profit and charitable organisation by the 
fiscal office, Waiblingen and can provide donors with full tax benefits. 
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